
9.11.20 
 
Good Evening Panthers, 
 
I want to thank everyone for another fabulous week here at Palm Harbor. I wanted to send a message 
this evening to address schedule changes that will occur beginning Monday. We have been working on 
making adjustments to our teachers classes to better support our student’s needs as we create more 
pure virtual and face to face classes for our school. This will affect many students so we ask everyone to 
look at their schedule prior to coming to school Monday. Our counselors have made sure to honor as 
many requests as possible and keep students with the same teachers. Sometimes this has not been 
possible so I thank you in advance for your understanding.  
 
For our families that are participating through MyPCS please reach out to our grade level counselors if 
you are having difficulty gaining access or navigating the site. Students need to be using Clever to log 
into our Canvas system.  We will be happy to walk you through the program. It is the expectation that 
students are in attendance at the start of class. Any student that comes in later than 10 minutes will be 
marked absent.  
 
Next week our students will be taking their Write Score language arts assessment. We do this every year 
and the results from these assessments help our teachers in designing instruction to meet the students 
needs.  
 
Lastly, please continue to visit our school website for the latest information. There is new information 
regarding PTA “Adopt a Teacher” program and how to become a member.  Our goal is 100% parent 
membership! 
 
Thank you as always for your amazing support.  


